
The Regional Office for Europe cooperated extensively with local authorities in 2018. 
1. In a first phase, we conducted a mapping of promising practices in facilitating access to health for migrants around the EU. We then invited participating cities Frankfurt, Geneva, Athens, Utrecht, Ghent, Stockholm, Barcelona and Gdansk to Brussels in December 2019 to exchange these promising practices and comment on the first draft of the mapping we undertook. The study will be published in the spring of 2019 and will be made available electronically on the webpage of the Regional Office for Europe. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]2. In addition, in May 2018, I attended a brainstorming with Mayors of Palermo, Gdańsk, Malmo and Bristol on how to leverage these cities' commitment to human rights and the SDGs regionally and globally.
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